Carberry Elementary School

Emmett School District
Greg Alexander, Principal

Highlights:

% Door locking mechanisms were installed last weekend. All but 3 have
been completed. Teachers no longer have to remember to lock their doors
when they come in.

% Just received news that our Idaho Commission for Libraries, $15,000 grant
was awarded for us to focus on Out-of-School Planning to help support
some of our bubble students that need a little more one day a week. We
will now have 2 days after school with the activities grant and this one.

* We had 406 of 419 student families attend Parent Teacher Conferences or
97%. Our teachers were also blessed with a Soup PotLuck put on by
families and the PTO/PAC. My personal favorite this time was Jason
Sebastian’s Shrimp soup, followed by Katie Walton’s Cheese and Broccoli
soup.

% Holding our 1st Trunk or Treat on Halloween, Tuesday from 2:00 - 3:00 pm.
We have approximately 30 cars coming to our East Parking lot, also the
Fire Department with a big Truck and Police bringing a car as well.

% Growth and Development talk coming this week.

% Mr. Alexander will be attending the Project Leadership Vanhemert
Academy in Sun Valley, November 6-8th. He is the Region 3 Liaison
helping new leaders with training and support.

% Lee Pesky came out Nov 3rd to work with CES and Butte View teachers on
writing. Teachers really get a lot of support from them and their expertise.



Enroliments (425)

Grade Enrolled Attendance 9/11/23 - 10/2/23
Kindergarten 47 up 1 93.58% down from 95.86%

1st Grade 58 up 2 93.87% down from 95.66%

2nd Grade 70up1 95.3% down from 96.199

3rd Grade 70 up 2 96.4% up from 95.74%

4th Grade 79up4 95.53% up from 94.85%

5th Grade 101 up 1 94.23% down from 95.38%

Total Enrolled 425 1-5th average is 95.05% down from

95.54% last month.

Please see the Carberry Newsletter for other information that is going out

to our families.




